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From:  Shaun Mcleod/28309/Staff/NSWPolice
To: jmi:carthy@theherald.com.au

Date:  Monday, May 03, 2010 09:08AM
Subject: MN Diocese

Morning Joarine, ;

I have now returned to my office & I acknowledge receipt of the emails regarding Fr
McAlinden and the Bishops.

Regards :

Shaun MclLeod

Dectective Senior Constable

Lake Macquarie Detective Office

71931 / 49429931
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